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Year ahead 
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Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Aaima Saqib 
Derbyn – Sumaya Mohamed 
              Leonora Lyner-Smith 
Shakespeare – Leah Townsend 
Dahl – Alba Stimpson 
Kipling – Daisy Mortimer 
Shelley – Caleb Hooper-Stroude 
Byron – Evan Jenkins 
Milton – Angela Valkova 
Masefield – Abdulhakim Ali Farah 
                 Sophie Hill 
                 Poppy Vo 
Ceiriog – Anna Christopher 
Thomas – Ava-Grace Johnson 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Summer Term 2023 
7/7: Reports home 
18/7: Leavers BBQ 
20/7: Leavers Assembly 
21/7: End of term 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Fairfield Commemorative Tea Towels 
 

If you would still like to purchase a commemorative tea 
towel, both designs are still available.  

 
These will be for sale at the school fayre tomorrow. 

 
 £4 for 1, £7 for 2 and £10 for 3. 

 

Reminder: Year 4 Swimming 
 

The Year 4 Swimming Course 
will begin on Monday 26th 
June until Friday 14th July 

2023. 
Please ensure that your child 

has his/her bathing kit 
(costume/trunks & towel) each 

morning. 
Please provide a reading book 
for your child, a bottle of water 

and a healthy snack. 
 

 

Representatives of All Saints, 
Church in Wales came in to 
deliver a lesson and PE workshop 
to commemorate Refugee Week 
around the theme of compassion. 
The children enjoyed playing 
games that highlighted the 
refugee experience, learning the 
stories of some famous 
refugees, producing a piece of 
art inspired by one of them 
(Albert Einstein) and even 
participated in a special PE 
lesson outside. All Saints 
community commented on the 
children’s fantastic behaviour 
and engagement! Bendigedig! 


